
4th year students of the specialty "Space engineering and technology" with 
28.01.19 for 18.05.19 externship in LLP "Alem "and JSC" Kazakhstan gharysh 
Sapary". 03.04.2019 teachers of the Department, heads of practice visited the base of 
the institution and got acquainted with the progress of the students practice. 

 

 


